
 

POLICY: MAIL BOX POLICY  

(Adopted May 8, 2017) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Town of Charlemont Highway Department does not deliberately knock over or 

damage mailboxes.  Anything installed in the Town’s Right of Way (i.e. fence, mailbox, 

sign, etc.) is placed there at the owner’s risk.  Residents are encouraged to place 

mailboxes at the maximum allowable distance from the traveled way.  Be aware the Town 

of Charlemont does not reimburse for mailboxes damaged during snow plowing 

operations.  They should be inspected regularly to insure they are secured properly and 

that wood posts are not rotted. 

 


